Notes of a Steering Group meeting on Thursday 07th March 2019

Present; Clive, Ken, Karen, Ruth, Sue .George

Notes of discussion.

Topics Discussed;

- 1 Publicity to cover situation surrounding sale of school land.
- 2 Preliminary Planning Application.
- 3 "Beyond" revised layout of houses with reduced site area.
- 4 "Brierley" timetable for development of school site.

Actions agreed.

- 1a All agreed that publicity is needed if the Diocese intend to sell school land to a national developer. However we need to hold off until we see whether letters to Archbishop have any effect. In meantime it is worth preparing a Brief for the press. **Action** GH
- 1b WE need to bring the community up to date with latest situation.

 Action. Invite everyone to an open meeting on 14th March in

village hall at 7.30pm. GH write invitation. Hazel and Ruth distribute.

- 1c The Bishop of Whitby needs to receive a similar letter to the one sent to the Archbishop. Action GH send Archbishop letter to Clive. He modifies it and sends to B of Whitby.
- 1d Simon Quartermaine needs to be advised of letters to Archbishop and Bishop of Whitby. Action GH to write to SQ
- 2 Situation regarding a Preliminary Planning Application confusing. Received conflicting advice . **Action** All agreed, not to submit a costly Application while doubts of effectiveness abound.
- 3 The "Beyond," revised, smaller layout discussed. Agreed smaller scheme is better than no development. Question, does this mean their revised bid will be free of "Conditions".
 - **Action.** GH inform Frances of our decision and ask Q of "Conditions".
 - 4 The outline timetable of events sent by Brierley was discussed.